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Out and about again! This time 

Andrea is doing the honours of 

handing over a cheque to Devon 

and Cornwall Food Action.  

Ladies without all your support the 

four charities we chose would not 

have benefitted. Well done.X 

Another month has past us by. Time does indeed fly. May already! We are pre-

paring ourselves for Jacqueline to complete her year and hoping the New Presi-

dent is planning for the next one. Hopefully we will see you all at the AGM on 

June 28th .  

We have had such lovely weather and I look forward to receiving some photos 

of your favourite flowers as they come into bloom in your gardens. 

President Jacquel-

ine presented a 

cheque to MND 

Plymouth. Support-

ed by our lovely Ber-

yl, Sara, Patricia 

and Andrea. 

A worthy cause and 

one close to all our 

hearts. 

Three of our ladies jetted of to Cyprus to 

help Vicki enjoy her birthday. Looking 

very relaxed and tanned. I wonder if they 

had a Meze and a Brandy Sour whilst 

there. 



Charter Day Lunch 

Photos far superior from any of mine were taken by Pam. Thank you  Pam. 

The beautiful flowers were by Debbie. What a star she is. The President of 

Rotary Graham Hayman was amongst the guests wishing us well. 


